Blood Program 2023-2024

Objective: The Supreme Seam Squirrel fully supports the VFW Blood Program and encourages all Cooties to
participate. The Blood Program is a recognition program. DO NOT REPORT the Supreme Biood Program as
part of the Supreme Hospital Program.

Appointments: Each Grand and Pup Tent will appoint a Pup Tent Vampire/Blood Chairman.

Awards: Any Cootie giving blood between 1 June 2023 and 31 May 2024 will receive a Certificate of
Appreciation. The certificate will be signed by the Supreme Vampire and the Supreme Seam Squirrel. If any
Cootie reaches one, five or ten gallons lifetime total, that Cootie will receive a pin and/or tab with the gallon
amount on it.

Reporting: Having satisfied the above criteria your Pup Tent Vampire must report the work to your VFW Post
for Community Service credit. Report all blood donations to your Pup Tent Vampire and the Vampire will
report to the Supreme Vampire to get recognition for your Cootie. There are no middle men in this Program.
Vampire will report the total blood donated by a member nat just the most current donation.

Frank Presfield
Supreme Blood Chairman aka Supreme Vampire
2424 N. lllinois Ave, Joplin, MO 64801
ftpres@yahoo.com f 320-310-6808

24




